1 October 2018

Dear Bill and Sheila and friends at Christchurch PCC

Thank you so very much for your most generous donation of £4500 which arrived in the school bank account last week. 

As you have stipulated, this money will be used to sponsor five children in the school and the remainder will be used for the feeding scheme. Millions of thanks! 
The feeding scheme has 36 vulnerable children who are fed each day for breakfast and lunch. We so appreciate the income you donate for this each year. Thank you so very much. 
With love and thanks

Margaret and the DCS staff team
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